
Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO 
Sent: Thursday, October 27, 2011 3:19 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: Docketing 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 10/27/2011 

Re: David Hoehn 
438 S Kenilworth 
Lima, OH 45805 

Docketing Case No: 11-351-EL-AIR 

Notes: Concerning the proposed rate increase (reference #11-351-EL-AIR) by AEP I would like to know if 
anyone has taken notice that most consumers in the last several years are getting laid-off or taking payouts not 
getting any raises. This attack on the middle class seems to be blossoming into all out war and i would like to 
express the fact that any increases by any utility at this time should not be approved. 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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This i s t o c e r t i f y t h a t the images apitearing a r e an 
accu ra t e and coople te reproduct ion of a case f i l e 
document del ivered in the regular course of bus iness . 
Teehnlciaa ^ ^ ? - ^ "*«•'* Procassad / Q - X l - / 1 


